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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception: Grace Gregg 

Year 1: Elsie Brown 

Year 2: Céléste Médard 

Year 3:  Ana-Marie Loncarevic 

Year 4:  Zerya Yasar 

Year 5:  Isaac Sweetman 

Year 6:  Oliver Barber 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  
Tuesday 26th April 9:00-10:30 

CLASS+ will run a Coffee and Chat session fo-
cussed on supporting Autistic children. Thursday 
28th April—Y3 Swimming Starts 

Wednesday 4th May:  Y3 visit Hever Castle 

Wednesday 4th May at 8.30am Y6 Parents and 
Carers Pre– SATS Meeting. 

Thursday 5th May 2pm to 3pm:  Y1 Parents and 
Carers are invited to a Play & Share Session in the 
school hall. 

Monday 9th May:  KS2 SATS Week 

Wednesday 11th May:  Y5 PE visit to Uni of 
Brighton 

Friday 27th May— The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations: 

9am Class Photos followed by a whole school pho-
to in the school field.  

12noon:  Jubilee Lunch—ParentPay 

2.30pm—Tea Party on the school field everyone 
welcome and there will be more information 
about the event soon. 

This Week—Achievements 

House Points Winners this 

week  RUBY 

Achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Niamh (Y1) had her 

haircut and is donating 

it to The Little Princess 

Trust.  She has already 

raised nearly £200 to 

towards the cost of 

making the wig if you 

would like to donate 

please follow this link. 

Well done Niamh we 

are all very proud of 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

(https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/2022-big-haircut)  

 

Congratulations to Jonah 

(Y5) won ‘player of the 

term’ with All Stars at the 

end of last term.  
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This Week 

 

Year 5 had a great afternoon at Forest School. They were learning to tie 

overhand knots, half hitches and do square lashing to attach two sticks 

together. Next time (Friday 6th May) they'll use this skill to make picture 

frames!  They also made their own Nature Trails and knot-themed obstacle 

courses. Reception Class enjoyed their Forest School session on Tuesday.  

They all had lots of fun learning how to tie knots and practised our vocabu-

lary using obstacle courses. We also went on bug and plant hunts to identi-

fy lots of different things and met Squirrel Nutkin too!     

**If you have a DBS and are able to come and help out at Forest School 

every Tuesday or every other Friday, please let me know by emailing the 

office or year.five@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk**  Thank you, Mrs Bettles 

A lovely start to our new learning all about Plants! Year 3 enjoyed visiting the field today to draw sketches of all 

the different plants they could find. We were very impressed by how many plants we could name! The biggest 

surprise was finding out that 'wishing' plants are also dandelions!  Excellent sketches and great investigating of 

plants! Well done Year 3! Miss Taylor  

Transport projects - Year 2 enjoyed a 'museum' style sharing session with their transport projects. Well done Year 2 

for your amazing creations. If you're yet to bring one in, it's not too late! We'd love to see them - enjoy the photos!  



Welcome and Updates 

 

The School Council has been working on ideas to develop a small 

area of the field to support our outdoor learning. The aim of the 

area is to attract wildlife, inspire writing and provide a sensory 

experience. We would like to include some tree stump seating in 

this (a bit like the picture). If you know of anyone who may like to 

donate some cut wooden pieces to us, please let the office or Mrs 

Foster know! Some of the children's other ideas include bird box-

es, a bird bath and planting flowers and herbs. We are hoping to 

make a little path (either stepping stones or crunchy gravel) lead-

ing through this small area too. So, if you have anything you think 

might be helpful to donate, please let us know! The School Coun-

cil will be raising money this term to buys some bits too. Thank 

you! Mrs Foster, Mrs Grout and the School Council   

Welcome to Mrs Wickens, Year 1 Class Teacher 

I would like to invite you all to join the children for a 'play and share' session 

on Thursday 5th May between 2.00 - 3.00pm in the school hall. There will be 

an opportunity to see the children's learning environment and their books, as 

well as talk to myself and our teaching assistant and play with your child and 

their friends.  

A very warm welcome to our new staff team members!  From left to right ...Mrs York has joined the Year 4 team,  

Mrs Lander will be looking after children at Late Birds , Miss Piper is our new school cleaner.  We are looking forward 

to welcoming them to our team. 

Haemophillia Awareness Day: Thursday 21st April 

Year 3 looking lovely in splashes of red in honour 

of World Haemophilia Day! Thank you to Miss Tullett 

for the incredibly interesting assembly this morning 

and to Rupert for sharing his story!  



NOTICES 

 

 

 

Thank you, The Friends 

The Friends are looking for someone who could help in the 
Treasurer role.    We are a registered charity, run by a friendly 
mix of volunteers, raising money to further advance the pupils at 
St John's Meads School. 
  
We are looking for somebody who has experience working with 
funds or who would like to progress in this area with our support. 
If anyone can help us in this voluntary role supporting our school 
please contact the Friends reps or 

email secretary@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk 

Copyright remains with the author but a condition of entry is 
agreeing that entries may be published on the Plastic Free 
Eastbourne website and/or featured within the Spring Water 
Festival. https://www.plasticfreeeastbourne.co.uk/spring-
water-festival  There is no entry fee. 
 
If any children would like to take part they can collect an en-
try form from the school office. Please note that this is an 
independent activity for the children to enter at home. 
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